
From: Kathy Lee [mailto:kathy@fcctelecom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 3:18 PM 
To: JoAnn Sutton 
Subject: ITC-214-20090106-00011 
 
Dear JoAnn, 
  
I just found out the contact info on our filing is incorrect and I would like to make some changes. 
I had trouble with the website link and scroll down boxes when I was filing. 
  
Contact should be : 
  
Kathy Piraino 
FCC Telecom Consulting, Inc. 
735 Gramercy Dr. #201 
Los Angeles, CA 90005 
  
Please let me know what do I need to do to make changes to above from current 'Same as 
Applicant'. 
I am trying to avoid direct contact and/or communications going forward to the applicant.  
I appreciate your guidance in advance. 
  
Thank you and have a great day! 
  
Best regards, 
  
Kathy 
(213) 219-6299 
 


